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Thursday 27 March 2025 

Dear Parents, 

 

After School Clubs – Summer Term 2025 

 

These are the MPA clubs that are available to book on Arbor: 

 

Day Club Cost Per 

Session 

Who can take part? 

Tuesday Striking and Fielding 

With Mr Overett 

 £3.00 Years 1 - 6 

Pupil Premium can attend for free. 

Tuesday  

Lunchtime 

Netball 

With Miss Abbie 

Free Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Until May Half Term 

Wednesday  Football Team Training  

With Mr Overett 

Free Years 4, 5 and 6 (By Invitation Only) 

There will be trials for the team. 

Wednesday Jigzaw Street Dance  £3.50 All Year Groups 

Pupil Premium can attend for free. 

Thursday  KS2 Art and Design 

Club  

With Miss Markham 

and Miss Aribas 

£3.00 Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

(20 Children) 

Pupil Premium can attend for free. 

 

All clubs will start from Tuesday 22 April and will run until Thursday 17 July from 3.15pm to 

4.15pm. 

 

If your child wishes to take part in any of the above clubs, you will need to register them by 

logging onto Arbor.  

The booking system will go live on Friday 28 March 2025 @ 8.00am and will close on Thursday 

17 April 2025 @ 12.00 noon. 

 

http://www.martleshamacademy.org/


 

 

 

School club places are limited to 20 children per club. We will be offering these places on a 

first come, first served basis. Just to clarify, until you have paid for your child's club, their place 

will not be confirmed. 

 

If you are in receipt of Pupil Premium funding, you can use your allocation towards the cost 

of these clubs. Please log into Arbor to book your child’s place and contact the school office 

so we can arrange payment for you. 

 

If you need to discuss a payment plan, please contact the School Office. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss E Churchman 

Head Teacher 

 

 


